
From: Matthew Chesher <matthew.chesher@meaa.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, 11 December 2019 2:02 PM 
To: Chambers - Ross J <Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au> 
Cc: AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au>; Trevor Clarke <tclarke@actu.org.au> 
Subject: Review of C14 Rates - (C2019/5259) 
 
Dear Associate, 
 
In a conference before President Ross on 29 November 2019, MEAA stated that it did not 
wish for the Broadcasting, Recorded Entertainment and Cinemas Award 2010 (the 'award') 
to be reviewed due to absence of classifications at the C14 (grade 1) level in the award. 
 
In a Statement issued by the Commission on 2 December 2019, MEAA was asked, at 
paragraph 9, to confirm this position. 
 
In response to this request, I confirm that MEAA do not wish for the award to form part of 
the Commission's review of C14 classifications. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Matthew Chesher 
 

 
Matthew Chesher 
Director, Legal and Policy 
02 9333 0936 
0422 411 772 
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